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This Week in Math: 

 
8th Grade Math students had the 

opportunity to be “detectives” in a CSI 

Math activity. The students were 

required to answer questions that 

related to the material that was on 

their Topic 1 Assessment this week. In 

answering the questions correctly, the 

students were able to determine who 

the suspect of the crime was. Great job 

8th grade math students, keep up the 

great work! 

 

7th Grade Math & 6th Grade Math 
students participated in Jeopardy 

Review games to prepare for their Topic 

1 Assessments. The students had the 

opportunity to work in groups of 3-4, 

answer questions based on the content, 

and engage in a “Final Jeopardy” 

question. All of the students did a great 

job collaborating with their teammates, 

reviewing the math topics, and asking 

questions to ensure their knowledge of 

the material. Great job 6th & 7th grade 

math students, keep working hard! 
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Week of October 7th: 
(Please visit the Assessments Calendar tab on 

my class website as well as your student’s Google 

Calendar as changes may occur) 

 

Monday, 10/7: 

Algebra 1 

(Quiz: 2.6 – 2.10) 

 

Wednesday, 10/9: 

Algebra 1 

(Topic 1 Assessment) 

6th Grade Math 

(Quiz: 2.1 – 2.3) 

 

Thursday, 10/10: 

7th Grade Math 

(Quiz: 3.1 – 3.4) 
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